
 

21 July 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I hope this finds you well and can hardly believe that after the stress of the exam season, the 
excitement of the Leavers’ Assembly and the wonderful Prom that we are now only one month 
away from GCSE results! I hope your child is enjoying the summer break and looking forward to 
what lies ahead.  
 
As you are aware, GCSE results day is Thursday 21 August 2025 and school will be open 
from 9am until 11am for students to collect their results. Students will need to sign to say they 
have collected their results in person. If the student cannot attend the school at this time but still 
wants their results on Thursday, they may ask a representative to collect them, but students 
need to send the representative with a letter of authorisation. This letter must be signed and 
dated by the student themselves and must say that they authorise that person to collect their 
results on their behalf. The representative should bring in some form of photo ID and will need 
to sign to confirm receipt. Alternatively students could send an A4 stamped addressed envelope 
into school prior to the results day, along with a signed letter asking us to post the results home. 
Students will need to make sure that you have sufficient postage on the envelope; however 
please bear in mind that George Pindar School will take no responsibility for results lost in the 
post. The school cannot communicate results over the telephone. Should you have any queries 
about results day, please contact Mrs Welsh via email to l.welsh@gps.hlt.academy  
 
Some members of school staff will be available on the morning, to whom students can talk if 
they feel they have not got the results they were expecting. In some circumstances school can 
submit a review of results, but students need to be aware that marks can go down as well as up 
and this must be considered before they and the school give consent/payment for this. The 
deadline for requests to be received is 25 September 2025. More details are in results’ 
envelopes. 
 
In school our thoughts are naturally turning towards the results for our new Year 11s and we 
would therefore be grateful for the donation of any old revision guides which are no longer 
required. Students can drop these off on Results Day or at reception from 1st September 2025. 
Thank you for your support.  
 
I hope your child gets the results they have worked hard for and I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish them well in the future.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Lesley Welsh 
Principal | George Pindar School 
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